
 

Provisional Membership Status 
Indiana Non-Public Education Association  

Overview: 
The Indiana Non-Public Education Association (INPEA) is pleased to introduce a Provisional 
Membership Status to provide eligible start up non-public schools that have not yet enrolled 
students with an opportunity to experience the benefits of INPEA membership at a reduced 
commitment level. This status is designed to enhance engagement with the INPEA community 
while offering valuable resources and networking opportunities for schools beginning operations. 
The provisional status is intended as a pathway to full INPEA membership. 
 
Provisional Membership Details: 

• Membership Fee: $250 
• Duration: One (1) year, renewable for a maximum of one (1) additional year 
• Eligibility: Open to non-public schools that are in a start-up mode but have not begun 

operations and are considering full INPEA membership 
 
Benefits of Provisional Membership: 

1. Access to INPEA Communications: Members will receive newsletters, policy updates, 
advocacy alerts, and other relevant communications to stay informed on critical issues 
affecting non-public education in Indiana. 

2. Website Resources: Provisional members will have access to INPEA’s online resource 
library, which includes best practices, policy updates, legislative insights, and operational 
guidance. 

3. Discounted Conference Registration: Members will be eligible for reduced rates on 
INPEA’s annual conference and other professional development events, providing 
valuable networking and learning opportunities. 

 
Renewal and Transition to Full Membership: 

• Provisional membership is available for a maximum of two years (initial year plus one 
renewal, if needed). 

• After the second year, the organization must transition to full INPEA membership to 
continue receiving benefits. 

 
By offering this provisional membership, INPEA aims to support schools beginning operations 
in Indiana by providing broader networking, education, and guidance about operating a non-
public school in Indiana. Please note that provisional membership does not imply that INPEA 
can provide full consultation services to a new start-up school, but rather simply to provide 
information about non-public school legislation and other state issues impacting non-public 
schools. 


